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SPORTSMANSHIP PROCEDURES FOR ALL SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
    

 
Students, parents, and patrons are encouraged to visit and observe the activities of Drumright Public 
Schools. All competitions will be conducted according to the rules of the Oklahoma Secondary School 
Activities Association (OSSAA). Players, coaches, officials, and spectators are expected to assist in the 
promotion and achievement of good sportsmanship ideals by taking personal responsibility for keeping 
all contests at a high level of fair, clean, wholesome competition. 
 

The OSSAA Board Policy V states, “any time an egregious act of unsportsmanlike conduct 
occurs two or more times during the same season, at the same school, in the same activity, the 
teams and/or individual will be suspended from participation in that activity for the remainder 
of the season. Egregious acts of unsportsmanlike conduct will be defined as instances not within 
the OSSAA adopted rules of the contest. In the event the second act of misconduct occurs when 
there are no contests left in the current season, the penalty will be applied to the next season in 
the same activity. The OSSAA will notify the school that the team and/or individual has been 
placed on warning after the first offense. Unsportsmanlike acts under this policy will include 
acts by coaches, players, or spectators”.           

 
Any individual’s participation or observation of a school-sponsored activity is a privilege. To ensure the 
safety of all student-athletes, school personnel, officials, and spectators, as well as to provide a 
wholesome environment, Drumright Public Schools prohibits any and all unsportsmanlike conduct by 
any individual in attendance while at our school or the school of our opponents. Any individual who 
“commits an act which interferes with the peaceful conduct of activities will be directed to leave the 
property and to not return for a period of days specified and as allowed by law” (Board of Education 
Policy BE).  
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